
Dave Larsen 

From: 
Sent: 

Smith, Ralph N - DNR <Ralph.Smith@wisconsin.gov> 
Friday, October 13, 2017 9:31AM 

To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Hi Dave, 

Dave Larsen 
Prosa, Timothy A- DNR 
RE: Mac Lake Approval 

We approved the costs as requested in the Scope of Work costs request from REI Engineering, Inc.- you're welcome to 
submit for potential claims reimbursement at claims review time. 

Thanks, 

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http:Udnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

Ralph N. Smith 
Phone: (608) 261-6543 
Ralph.Smlth@wisconsin.gov 

From: Dave Larsen [mailto:dlarsen@reiengineering.com] 
Sent: Thursday, October 05, 2017 3:27PM 
To: Robinson, John H - DNR; Smith, Ralph N - DNR 
Subject: Mac Lake Approval 

John, follow up on our call today. This approval was for 4 rounds of well sampling and only have 1 round of GS 
mobilization approved and we need 4 rounds to complete scope. 

Thank you, 

(])avii :N. Larsen P. 9 
J{yarogeo{ogist / Professiona{ qeofogist 

O.wld N. La.nan, P.G. 
Uydtogoolq.ghl 
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